
OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY BOARD 5 MARCH 2019 – UPDATE ON RECENT 

WORK OF THE ENVIRONMENT OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY SUB-COMMITTEE 

 

The Sub-Committee had received presentations on the following: 

 Air Quality Action Plan 

 Resource and Waste Strategy Summary. 
 

The Sub-Committee had also received the quarter 3 performance report which 

provided an overview of the Council’s performance against the two performance 

indicators selected for monitoring by the Sub-Committee: 

Average number of days taken to remove fly-tips  
The level of waste per head of population presented to the East London Waste 
Authority (ELWA) 
 
The Sub-Committee also had agreed to the formation of a topic group to scrutinise 
the use of motorcycle lanes by other traffic and as part of Council’s request report 
back to Cabinet. The Sub-Committee was advised that Keith Prince (London 
Assembly Member for Havering & Redbridge) wished to be involved with the scrutiny 
as he had been involved in the formulation of several reports relating to motorcycle 
safety during his time as Chairman of the Greater London Assembly Transport 
Committee. 
 

 
Councillor John Mylod 

Chairman, Individuals Overview and Scrutiny Sub-Committee 
 

 


